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17 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am writing to let you know that our Whole School Ambassadors have launched a charity appeal.  

We are hoping to gather a number of items to put into shoeboxes to send to the poorest people in Eastern Europe.  

Apart from small donations for postage and packing, this appeal focuses upon giving items that will aid, support or 

comfort families, elderly people and young children. They will be packaged and sent on our behalf to those in need.  

Form tutors will be speaking to your children and asking for voluntary contributions of items from a comprehensive 

list such as: 

Toothbrushes and paste, packaged sweets, small cuddly toys, wind up torches, hot water bottles, gloves, scarfs, 

wooly hats, playing cards etc 

We hope that you will be able to support our pupil ambassadors and be prepared to donate items. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Paxton-Gault 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


